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To Whom [t May Concern:
We are please to highly recommend Mark Parsons and MCP Construction. Mark was
responsible for supervising a significant amount of restoration and repairs to our home in 2007.
Mark showed initiative, leadership and good communications throughout the several month
process.
We would positively endorse Mark Parsons for your renovation needs.
Best regards.
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